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October 2, 2024 
 
Greetings Dear Pastors and Churches, 
 
The Lord has given us a beautiful day today.  The temp is 82º at 12:30 pm, but the humidity is 
lower than it has been. 
 
The results of the hurricane which came up from Florida is overwhelming in our state and in 
others.  Our prayers and feelings go out for those who have lost everything and many who lost 
their family members in death and some who are still missing.  Our area was lightly hit for the 
most part, but there was some flooding and many trees of all sizes came down. 
 
I have received word from our pastor brethren in Honduras.  They say that the heat index in that 
area has been very high and uncomfortable.  The electricity goes out about everyday, and a lot 
of that is during the church services, so they have to rely upon other sources of light most 
services.  So all night long, when without electricity, they have no fans for relief from the heat.  
We can remember those times when we lived down in that beautiful country.  They are so very 
thankful for the financial support the churches are providing them.  Thanks so much!  The Lord 
put it upon the heart of Grace Baptist BC here in Indian Trail, NC to help out in this endeavor, 
and I am so happy the Lord worked this out for the Honduran preachers. 
 
Sylvia and I traveled in July to the Bible Believers Baptist Church in Naples, Idaho for their 
conference and also visited with our family in Seattle.  In August, Brother Paul Stepp preached 
for us and presented the mission work they are doing in Wyoming, which was a great blessing 
to us.  Also, Pastor Andy Proctor invited me to preach in their Labor Day Bible Conference with 
Grace BC in Germantown, NC.  It was a blessing to attend and preach in both of these 
conferences and also enjoy the fellowship with the saints of God there. 
 
Thanks so much for your prayers and support.  May God bless you and keep you faithful in the 
truth until the return of the Lord. 
 
Your servant in Christ, 
Ted & Sylvia Tweet 
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